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Gosport- Update 

Dear Liz 

GMC- 
I have attached the last letter that we received from 
Field Fisher Waterhouse Solicitors representing the GMC. 

The letter indicates what the next stages will be in 
relation to this case. Ruth Jennings will take over this 
work and I will make sure that a brief is provided and 
the evidence is prepared for collection. However, before 
the interviews are handed over I think that we may need 
to inform the interviewees of this ( I will update Ruth 
on this). 

Gosport 2 
There has been no further correspondence regarding this 
issue since the meeting in January. I have attached the 
email sent by Julie on 13/01/03 confirming the outcome of 
this meeting and the letter received by Peter Homa from 
the Secretary of State confirming this decision. 

Regarding Gosport 2, I have put a folder together which 
contains all the documents relating to this issue. Within 
the folder there is a section which contains a 
chronological copy of all correspondence. This will 
enable the person who is involved in this to be able to 
understand the history of when and why particular 
decisions were made. 

Hope this is alright. 
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Regards 

Kellie 
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